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Dear parents/ carers 

It’s been another really exciting and 
busy week at Tower View!  I can’t 
quite believe that next week is the 
final week of the half term—it’s 
flown by! 

It was lovely to be able to welcome 
parents of 5AH into school for their 
class assembly yesterday.  It was 
incredibly interesting and it was 
lovely to hear the children speak 
with such interest and confidence.   

Other highlights of the week are 
shown in detail later in the letter! 

Coming up in the final few days 
of the half term: 

Friday 14th Oct—PTA Uniform Grab 
(1:30pm) 

Tuesday 18th Oct—4CW trip to the 
library (Remembrance) 

Wednesday 19th Oct—KS2 PE 
Visitor (all KS2 children in PE kits 
please) 

Thursday 20th Oct—4RN Class 
Assembly (9:15am) 

Thursday 20th Oct—Rec/KS1 PE 
Visitor (all Rec/KS1 children in PE 
kits please) 

Thursday 20th Oct—4RN trip to the 
library (Remembrance) 

Thursday 20th Oct—PTA Halloween 
Disco (see poster at the end of the 
newsletter) 

Friday 21st Oct—INSET Day—
school closed for children. 

And then half term holidays!! 

Don’t forget all key dates for the 
year were on the newsletter of 
September 23rd! 

Coming up fairly quickly after the 
half term holidays is the 1st 
parents Evenings of the school 
year on November 9th and 10th.  
Look out for the letters coming out 
next week!! 

Best wishes 

Graham Lobb 



Year 6 read to Year 2 
Udista from Year 6 writes 
about a lovely link between 
Years 2 and 6. 
“Year 6 decided to create a 
story for the Year 2s which 
included a boy who had 
adventured through the 
colours of the rainbow—like 
a red world or an orange 
world.    We think the Year 
2s enjoyed the stories the 
Year 6s wrote—and maybe 
Year 2 will write a story for 
the Year 6s throughout the 
year….. We hope they 
enjoyed them.” 
It certainly looks like they 
did!! 



Reception Dinosaur Stomp 

Miss Beckett reports… 

“We had a ‘roarsome’ day! We stomped 

through the whole school assembly and then 

climbed up the hill. At the top the children 

were so excited to find ‘Fifi the fairy’ and 

‘Dino the dinosaur’ who handed out medals.  

The children had ‘magic wands’ for snack 

time. 

Thank you to parents/carers for being SO 

generous. We have raised over £1000 in 

sponsors to create a Dino and fairy world in 

our outdoor area. We may even have some 

left over to develop another area too!” 



In Year 2….. 

Ms Edkins tells us 

“Year 2 have been channeling Thomas 

Farriner and baking bread! Unlike 

during the Great Fire of London, we did 

remember to put the oven out 

afterwards though. As part of our RSHE 

work on collaboration, we've also built 

our own version of Pudding Lane!” 

I think they look delicious!! 




